THE CHRISTCHURCH CITY
COUNCIL'S SUCCESSFUL
WARMER HOMES INCENTIVE
PROGRAMME FINISHING ON
JUNE 30 2002.

Act now if you are planning on removing, replacing or
sealing up an open fireplace or coal burner. You could be
eligible for a grant to help with insulation costs, a grant
for disabling an open fire or coal burner and a grant
towards the installation costs of a new approved heating
appliance.

Not only will you be helping yourself and your family by
creating a warmer, dryer home environment, but also
helping cut down the level of air pollution in Christchurch.

If you are a homeowner who has a current Community
Services Card and are willing to seal, remove or replace
your existing open fire place or coal burner that is being
used as the main source of heating in the main living area
of your home, then you will need to act now before 31
May 2002.

Applications must be registered with the Programme
Administrator on or before 31 May, 2002. Any registrations
after this date will not be accepted for the Warmer Homes
Incentive Programme.

Those who have registered must have all installations
completed by June 30 2002. Grant allocation for
installations will not be rebated after this date.

Contact the Programme Administrator on 352 4488 to
register.

For tips on making your home a warmer place to be this
winter visit the energy efficiency show-home at 10 Leander
Place Papanui. The house is open 11am-6pm everyday
including weekends and public holidays - closed on
Wednesdays.



